
ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES (DOT&PF) 

COWLES STREET CLOSURE 

EMERGENCY ROOM ACCESS 
From Airport Way, use Wilbur Street or Gillam 
Way to access the emergency room entrance. 
Access to additional hospital entrances are also 
open from the south. 

BUSINESS ACCESS 
Use the frontage road along Airport Way to 
access the Shopper’s Forum parking lot. 

NEED MORE INFO? 
traffic@grtnw.com 

907-452-5617 

dot.alaska.gov/nreg/southcowles 

It is the policy of the DOT&PF that no one shall be subject to discrimination on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, or disability, regardless of the funding source. Persons who believe they may have experienced 
discrimination in the delivery of these federally-assisted programs or activities may file a confidential complaint 
with Alaska DOT&PF Civil Rights Office, 2200 East 42nd Avenue, Room 310, Anchorage, AK 99508. You may also 
call (907) 269-0851 or toll free in Alaska only 1-800-770-6236, fax (907) 269-0847, or utilize Alaska Relay services 
by calling 7-1-1 or visiting https://alaskarelay.com/ 

Alaska DOT&PF is closing a portion of Cowles Street on May 21 at 9 PM as they work to 
reconstruct the road. This closure will change how you access some businesses and the 

Fairbanks Memorial Hospital emergency room. The closure will last most of the summer. 

Visit 511.alaska.gov for updated traffic impacts. Visit dot.alaska.gov/construction for more project info. 

CAIHC ACCESS VIA  
DAVIS RD. TO LATH-

ROP ST.


